From: <u>Jaidyn Templeton</u>

To: <u>Transportation Commission</u>

**Subject:** Atwood ave waubesa St pedestrian crossing lights

**Date:** Friday, February 4, 2022 4:25:29 PM

## Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

## Dear Madison transportation,

please put a pedestrian cross walk at this location. because it is a very busy road and if kids and or adults want to walk to the gas station they don't want to risk getting it by a car. And there parents would be very sad if something happened. It would also create a safer environment and community. when they were just crossing a street, and that is why I want you to put a cross walk there

From Jaidyn T